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Prorsum Semper Honeste 

1 March 2021 
 
Dear Parent or Carer 
 
I am very pleased that your child has been allocated a place at Devonport High School for Boys and I would 
like to extend a very warm welcome both to him and to you. 
 
Due to Covid-19 restrictions this year we have a remote transition programme in place instead of primary 
school visits. All future correspondence will be in electronic form and you can expect to hear from Miss 
Walker (Transition Coordinator) on Friday 5 March 2021. Please check your emails regularly and be mindful 
that it’s possible that correspondence could go into your spam/junk folder, particularly if you have a Hotmail 
account. The email address we will use is the one which was provided on your child’s 11+ registration form. 
 
If we are able to offer a face to face familiarisation event on the school site, this will take place in the second 
half of the summer term and we will let you and your child's primary school know the details and 
arrangements for this. 
 
To support all students through transition as best as we possibly can please email our SENCo, Mrs Jo 
Weaver, as soon as possible, if your child has any special educational needs that we should be aware of. 
Mrs Weaver's email address is jo.weaver@dhsb.org. If you have any other significant concerns please 
contact Miss Walker using the email address melanie.walker@dhsb.org. 
 
Please take some time to look at our website www.dhsb.org which has a section for new students on the 
Admissions menu. Here you will find helpful information and access to all information that will be sent out 
during the transition period. This webpage will be updated regularly. 
 
Enclosed with this letter is our school registration form. Please complete and return this by post to my PA, 
Sarah Nicholson, by Monday 15 March 2021. You may contact her at sarah.nicholson@dhsb.org if you have 
any other questions. Also enclosed is a letter about our Chromebooks for Learning scheme. This is for 
information only at this stage and you will receive an update in June 2021. 
 
Finally, please continue to read my Head’s Blog which is updated each Friday to enable parents and friends 
to share our school news and celebrations. Please also follow us on Twitter @dhsboys to receive all the 
latest news and updates. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Dan Roberts 
Headteacher 
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